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Instagram Post from 
April 9, 2020: 

 
The Whole Child 

thanked the Franz 
Bakery Foundation on 
social media for their 
generous donation of 

baked goods to our 
Safe Families Interim 
Housing shelter in Los 
Angeles (Echo Park). 

Thank you to The Whole 
Child and Franz Bakery 
Foundation for helping us 
stay healthy and safe 
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Franz Bakery Foundation Grant Highlights 
In these unprecedented times, The Whole Child is grateful to have a community 

they can count on. Your generous donation added to the comfort and support 
we were able to provide the most vulnerable families in our community.  

~ Alicia and her family, TWC Safe 
Families Interim Housing shelter clients 
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